
Scott Smullen - NOAA Federal


From: Scott Smullen - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 1:31 PM


To: Cheryl Oliver - NOAA Federal; Dianna Parker - NOAA Federal


Subject: The last line of this was almost a nod to our 50th!


https://www.nytimes.com/2019/09/10/climate/neil-jacobs-noaa-hurricane-dorian.html


--

Scott Smullen


Deputy Director


NOAA Communications


202-482-1097 o /  c
(b)(6)
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